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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Warm greetings from HJ CheonBo Philippines! 

 

Hyojeong CheonBo Training Center-Asia Pacific is holding again a 2-day workshop with ancestors 

liberation and blessing at the Philippine Headquarters, Quezon City on May 27-28, 2023. 

 

All brothers and sisters throughout the nation are encouraged to participate in this event and attend at 

Philippine Headquarters. In addition to that, we are also calling all members living overseas to invite their 

relatives and immediate family members to join to these important events so they could receive great 

blessings from heaven. This is an opportunity for everyone to purify the mind,body and soul most 

especially all those who received the Special Grace CheonBo Holy Wine and make everyone be more 

active in all our church's events and activities. 

 

Below you will find the important details on the events as well as the guideline on how members can 

participate: 

 

Hyojeong CheonBo Special Events Schedule 

 

Day 1- May 27, 2023 (Saturday) CheonBo Family Education 

 

Day 2 - May 28, 2023 (Sunday) HJ CheonBo Event 

 

For more information, please send a message here: 

 

Facebook Page: 𝐇𝐉 𝐂𝐡𝐞𝐨𝐧𝐁𝐨 𝐏𝐡𝐢𝐥𝐢𝐩𝐩𝐢𝐧𝐞𝐬 (www,facebook,com/hjcheonbophils/) 

 

Email Address: 𝐡𝐣𝐜𝐛𝐩𝐡𝐢𝐥𝐬@ 𝐠𝐦𝐚𝐢𝐥.𝐜𝐨𝐦 

 

Thank you very much and let us all go forward to realize Vision 2027 and make a Unified Cheon Il Guk 

Nation in the Philippines 

 

 

 


